
 
 
 
 
 

Donald A. Young, M.D. 
Chairman 

 
Joseph R. Antos, Ph.D. 

Raymond J. Brusca, J.D. 
Trudy R. Hall, M.D. 
C. James Lowthers 

Kevin J. Sexton 
Herbert S. Wong, Ph.D. 

 

Robert Murray 
Executive Director 

 
Stephen Ports 

Principal Deputy Director 
Policy & Operations 

 
Gerard J. Schmith 

Deputy Director 
Hospital Rate Setting 

 
John J. O’Brien 
Deputy Director 

Research and Methodology 
 

HEALTH SERVICES COST REVIEW COMMISSION 
4160 PATTERSON AVENUE · BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21215 

AREA CODE 410-764-2605 
FAX 410-358-6217 

Toll Free   888-287-3229 
Web Site: http://www.hscrc.state.md.us/ 

 
 

 
STATE OF MARYLAND 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND MENTAL HYGIENE 
 

 
 
To:   All CFOs Maryland Acute Care Hospitals 
 
From: Robert Murray, Executive Director 
 
Date: May 21, 2009 
 
Re: Maryland Hospital Patient Information Sheet 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
According to Health-General §19-214.1(e), Maryland’s acute care hospitals must provide a 
patient information sheet to patients being discharged from the hospital.  The HSCRC has 
developed guidelines for assisting hospitals in developing their patient information sheet.  The 
requirement has a June 1, 2009 effective date, which all acute hospitals must be prepared to 
meet.   
 
Click here for the Patient Information Sheet 
 
In order to fulfill the requirements of the statute, the HSCRC will require that all acute care 
hospitals provide a copy of their information sheet to the HSCRC by June 19, 2009.  It should be 
sent to Amanda Vaughan at the following email address: Amanda.Vaughan@maryland.gov.
 
If you have any questions regarding the enclosed information, please contact Steve Ports or 
Amanda Vaughan at 410-764-2605. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.hscrc.maryland.gov/documents/Hospitals/DataReporting/FormsReportingModules/MD_HospPatientInfo/Final_patient_information_sheet.doc
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